
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

20th May 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Students 
 
Please take note of the extraordinary programme for the coming weeks: 

 Saturday 27th May 2017 – No Lessons  

 Saturday 3rd June 2017 – Practical at Artscape Theatre, Cape Town! 

 Saturday 10th June 2017 – Lessons as usual at College! 
 

1. Saturday 27th May – NO LESSONS! 
The College is the venue for the 2017 Secret Session featuring international stars, Asi Wind, Boris 
Wild and Tim Ellis. There will be NO LESSONS while this magic conference takes place. Students 
who have already booked will know who they are and will have received details separately. 
 

2. Saturday 3rd June – No activities at College of Magic – Everyone is encouraged to join us at the 
Artscape Theatre for a day of practical exercises. 
Please note the arrangements for students: 

 

Saturday 3rd June 2017 - All students to be smartly dressed – ‘Smart is smart’!’ 

 
10.00am: Everyone meets at the Artscape Theatre. (Core cast will receive separate instructions) 
Students will be briefed and will rehearse. 
11.00am: Pre-show commences 
12 Noon: First Show 
2.30pm: Second Show 
5.00pm: Third Show  
6.30pm: Students to be collected 
 
Students please bring along a packed lunch or money to purchase a lunch at Artscape. 
 
This is a special day for the College of Magic. It will provide a wonderful opportunity for our students to 
perform and gain experience in a professional theatre, while at the same time raising much needed funds 
for our organisation. (Communication on 3rd June: Dawn Hillman 082 4936473) 
 
Tickets: Please note that the vouchers issued in the promotion at the beginning of the advertising 
campaign are not valid. Everyone requires a Computicket ticket to be seated in the theatre. There are a 
few tickets remaining for the 5.00pm show, but you had better act quickly as these are sure to sell out 
soon. Book at Computicket.  
 
Yours magically 
 
 
David Gore 
DIRECTOR 
P.S.  Normal lessons resume on Saturday 10th June 2017.  


